
NextEra Energy Operating Services, 43880 Harper Lake Road, 
Hinkley, CA 92347 

760-762-3100 

April 24, 2009 

Steve Munro 
California Energy Commission 
1516'9th Street 
MS 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

Dear Mr. Munro: 

This letter is to advise you of the name change of our· operating company. FPL Energy 
Operating Services is now NextEra Energy Operating Services. This is only a name change, 
the personnel and contact information remains the same. 

There have been no changes in the legal name of the facilities only the operating company. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Glen King or me at 760-762-5562 x440. 

Sincerely, 

..6~A~ 
Gregg Sellers 
Plant General Manager 
Agent for Luz Solar Partners III - VII and 
Luz Solar Partners VIII & IX 

an FPL Group company 

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
89-AFC-1C

APR 24 2009

MAY 04 2009


